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Thank you Mr. Bruce for your service and dedication! 

 

You have been in Arkansas for 30 years and you have shown us great faith in Heavenly Parents and True 

Parents. You have organized many ACLC seminars, Parents' Day ceremonies and Interfaith conferences 

for UPF too. You quickly took up the responsibility as the Sate Leader when the time came. You are also 

a counselor for Blessed families as well as an adviser for our youth. We want you to know that your 

sincere effort is appreciated and recognized and we will unite and work together! May God Bless you and 

your family! 

 

-Kayoko Kashala 

 


